
CITY OF MAPLE HEIGHTS COORDINATES WITH GREATER CLEVELAND 
REGIONAL TRANSIT AUTHORITY (GCRTA) TO CONSTRUCT NEW BUS 

STOP IMPROVEMENTS AT SOUTHGATE USA 
Mayor Annette Blackwell and her administrative Team have been working with the 
Greater Cleveland Regional Transit Authority (GCRTA) to coordinate upgrades to the bus 
stops at two (2) locations in the Southgate USA vicinity. Performing this work helps to 
immediately improve the public transportation experience for our residents as we continue 
planning future Southgate USA areawide improvements.  
 
The City of Maple Heights recently completed the construction of concrete sidewalk and 
a bus pad at the intersection of Southgate Park Boulevard and Northfield Road under the 
2024 Pavement Repair Program.  GCRTA has committed to the installation of a bus 
shelter at this location in the near future.  
 

 
                 Intersection of Southgate Park Boulevard and Northfield Road 
 
 
The City also completed the construction of a concrete pad, located curbside, at 5321 
Warrensville Center Road to accommodate a new bus stop bench.  
 

  
                        5321 Warrensville Center Road 


